

Otto M. Schatz



Kiwanis Club of Garden City P. O. Box 451 • Garden City, Michigan 48135

"We Build . . . We Share"

Dear Sir:

As president of the Garden City Kiwanis Club and with full approval of our club Board of Directors, I would like enter the name of Otto Schatz as a Distinguished Kiwanian in the Kiwanis Foundation Distinguished Kiwanian program. Enclosed you will find our \$500 contribution to the Kiwanis Foundation Distinguished Kiwanian Trust Fund.

Otto is a charter member of the Garden City club which was chartered in 1948. He served as president of the club in 1959 heading a successful March-of-Dimes campaign. The club honored him as Kiwanian of the Year in 1962 and he served as Lt. Governor in 1965. This May, Otto will be receiving his pin at our annual anniversary dinner for 38 years of perfect attendance.

Also during this time, Otto has served as a member of the Garden City Council in 1945, and was a charter member of the Garden City Chamber of Commerce. Otto currently holds a

Lifetime Membership in Kiwanis.

We believe that Otto is the type of person that the Distinguished Kiwanian award was created for and we would like to honor him with this accolade at our anniversary dinner in May, 1986.

Sincerely,

William Mueller

President

Garden City Kiwanis Club

William Mueller

#03164